Good evening Ramily,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly announcements.

Teachers have been asked to send individual interim reports to students who may be struggling at this time. Parents, it is very important that you get access to the parent portal to see your students' grades in powerschool.

Parents, please remind your students that if they bring those fancy book bags to school each day to please keep their tags at home. We have issues with tags and as of Monday, if we see tags on those nice bookbags, we will ask them to take them off and put them away to prevent any issues in the building.

October is full of activities and happenings at Northeast. October is National Bullying Prevention Month. At Northeast, we will have activities aligned with STOMPING out Bullying throughout the month. Our goal is to encourage communities to work together to stop bullying and cyberbullying by increasing awareness of the prevalence and impact of bullying on all children of all ages.

Athletics this week:

Girl's Volleyball/Boy's Soccer

Monday, October 7 - Make up Soccer game vs. Allen

Football

Bye Week
